
 

Newsletter  -  march  12,  2021 
Re-enrollment 

Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year is now open! Remember to take advantage of the $50 rate 
and re-enroll your students by March 31! 

ECS Work Day 

Tomorrow, Saturday, March 13, we will be hosting a work day on property! If you are willing to help out 
with this, please stop by between 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM. Meet by the school office to get started. 

Free Chicken Lunch! 

This Wednesday, March 17, Mr. Curt Kingsbury and Mr. Eric Long will be providing a free fried chicken 
lunch with all the fixin’s for all of the students and staff! This lunch does not need to be ordered ahead of 
time as they will make enough for everyone. We appreciate their desire to be a blessing in this way! 

Schedule Changes 

Please mark your calendars with the following changes to our schedule: 

- Thursday, March 25 – Normal full day of school (no noon dismissal) 
- Monday, March 29 – Normal full day of school (no 2-hour delay) 
- Friday, May 7 – Spring Concert is now cancelled 

Report Cards 

Third quarter report cards were sent out on Schoolworx today! Please remember to log on to Schoolworx 
and sign your child’s report card (found under the “Reports” tab) by next Friday. 

Open House 

Next Thursday, March 18, is our monthly Open House for prospective ECS families. Remember to 
encourage your friends and family who are looking for a private school to stop by between 10:00am – 
12:00pm on that day for a tour of our campus with Mr. Messer! 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Saturday, March 13 – Work Day at ECS (9a-12p) 
Monday, March 15 – April Invoices Sent Out 
Wednesday, March 17 – Free Chicken Lunch for Students and Staff 
Thursday, March 18 – Open House (10a-12p) 
Thursday, March 25 – Normal full day of school (no noon dismissal) 
Monday, March 29 – Normal full day of school (no 2-hour delay) 
Wednesday, March 31 – Final Day for $50 Re-enrollment Rate 
Thursday, April 1 – Financial Statements Sent Out 
Friday, April 2 – Half Day (noon dismissal) 
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